
 Greater Vernon Ringette Association 
Gordie Clark Memorial Scholarship 

Every year, the Greater Vernon Ringette Association awards the Gordie Clark Memorial Scholarship 
 of $300 (or more at the Association’s discretion) towards post-secondary education for Ringette 
players, coaches, and/or officials who have demonstrated strong academic performance and a 
commitment to the sport of Ringette.  

Who is Eligible? 

Application for a Scholarship Award may be made by: 

• Ringette players registered with GVRA for the 2024-2025 season, or
• Certified coaches registered with GVRA for the 2024-2025 season, or
• Active, certified on-ice officials registered with GVRA for the 2024-2025 season, and
• Those who will be enrolled full-time in a recognized post-secondary institution for the

2025-2026 school year, and
• Those who have been active members of GVRA for 3 of the last 5 years.

Applicants must register in a Canadian university, college, or other educational body that provides post-
secondary level courses. Funds will be released by the Greater Vernon Ringette Association to the 
successful applicant once enrollment at an established post-secondary institution has been confirmed. 
(A copy of the receipt of payment will be provided to the GVRA executive). 

Completed applications must be received by Rosemary Manton on or before April 14, 2025. 

Application Process: 

The following information is required for a complete application: 

• Completion of the application form, AND
• A written submission: “How participating in Ringette has helped my personal

development” (approximately 800 words), AND
• Two official report cards from the last semesters completed. Grade 12 students will provide 

copies of their Grade 11 report card (second semester) and a copy of the first semester
Grade 12 report card.

Selection Process: 

Applications received by April 14, 2025, will be reviewed by the Executive Committee of the Greater 
Vernon Ringette Association. Decisions made by the committee will be final. 

Rosemary Manton
Past President
Greater Vernon Ringette Association  



GVRA Gordie Clark Memorial Scholarship Application Form 
Applications must be received by April 14, 2025 

Personal/Contact Information 

First Name Last Name 

Home Address 

City Province Postal Code 

Telephone Email 

Academic Information 
Current High School OR Post-Secondary Institution 

School Name City Province 

Telephone Expected High School 
    Graduation Date (mm/yy) 

     OR Expected Post-Secondary 
       Graduation Date (mm/yy) 

Post-Secondary Institution planned for academic year (2025-2026) 
Name of Institution Program City  Province 



Ringette Resume 

Year Team Division City   Notes / Accomplishments 

Other information about your Ringette Career (where applicable) 

Officiating History: Official’s Certification Number 

Coaching History: Coach’s Certification Number 

Ringette Volunteer Activities 



  Other Community Volunteer Activities: 

Ringette and You!  
Please attach a typed essay explaining: How participating in Ringette has helped your personal 
development. (approx 800 words).  

Please send the completed application by April 14, 2025, to: 

Rosemary Manton 
Past-President 

Greater Vernon Ringette Association 

By Email: pastpresident@vernonringette.com 


